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BRUCE KING June Z, 1993 HOBBS. NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
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Fandall Capps
Xeric 01l & Gas Company
FP. O, Box 51311
Midland, Texas 79710
Rer Mess Grieern Unlt SWir #4144 oL Yy T Tien . B UR

Dear Mr. Capps:

It has come to our attention that vnu are reporting the iniecocted

volumes and pressures for the above referenced wall on tha Monthly
Prodaction f‘“ 1t -(—115), DiJ,~1»m Orvdar SWD-3447 permitted this

we bl omaon o aalt uater diapos:

As especified in Divieion Fule 1148, the volumes and pressures for
galt water dieposal wells are to be reported on Form C-170-A. We
are enclosing rome blank forms for vour use in reporting. We
request that you submit reports starting with the first date of
iniection inte 1}9 we il e, oo aras ta send amended (118 &),
dedleting this well from cnt by preduction reportea

We do not have a sundry notice, ourlining the procediores used for
conversion from a producing well for use as a salt water disposal
well  We request that you submit Form (C-193, giving the following
information:

' Any opopAalrs e *,f;z';« we b penvimmary boo e frg e e g
it s mat el At ey ond it ion for ume meom s s e "
disposal w:—-i 1.
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into the wall.

Alao, the order permitting this well as a salt water disposal well
states that an annulus pressure test is to be conducted on the well
prior to injection.
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Xeric Oil & Gas Corporation
P.O. Box 51311
Midland, Texas 79710
(915) 683-3171
FAX: (915) 683-3152

June 17, 1993

Oil Conservation Division
P.0. Box 2009
Sante Fe, NIM 87504

Attn: David Catanach
Re: Division Order SUiD-447

Dear Davidqd,

it was originally our intention to permit an additional
injection well on the Mesa Queen Unit, which was already an
active water flood unit. It would seem that we
inadvertently permitted a salt water disposal well, instead.
| am not certain of the difference In terminology where the
0.CD. is concerned, but there is apparently a difference.

in our original application paperworhk the well was referred
to about half of the time as a salt water disposal well and
the other half of the time as an injection well. Volumes for
injectors are reported on the C-115, while volumes for
disposal wells are reported on the C-120-4. Since this
injector became active, we have reported volumes on the C-
115. | have just been informed of the error in reporting,
since the well is classified as a salt water disposal well.

My request is that you re-classify this well as an additional
injector on the Mesa Queen Unit.

Thanhk you in advance for your help in this matter.

/o
Hevin K. Gaffor

- e

cc: Jerry Sexton e .
0.C.D., Hobbs District Office —)
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